
                                                  DAWSON COUNTY    
                           BOARD OF ELECTIONS AND REGISTRATION  
 
Minutes of Regular Meeting                                                              Friday June 24, 2022 
 
                                                        
Chairperson, Glenda Ferguson, opened the meeting of the Board of Elections and Registration at 4:07 
P.M. on Friday June 24, 2022 at the Board of Elections Office at 96 Academy Avenue with a roll call of 
Board Members: Dale Holland, Katerina Holbrook, Marie Head and Dan Pichon. Staff member Rachelle 
Hanlon present. 
  
Minutes: 
                                                                                                                                                                   
May 24, 2022, Mrs. Head moved to approve the minutes as presented, seconded by Mr. Holland, passed 
5-0. 
 
Reports: 
 
The May budget and May Key Note Indicator reports were reviewed by the Board. As of April 1, 2022, the 
County has 22,006 active voters and 1,788 inactive voters. That is an increase of 234 active voters. 
 
Unfinished Business: 
 
BOER formation and the necessary by-law changes need to be done after primary and before the general 
election In November 
 
GARVIS, the new voter registration system is now delayed from June 30 2022 until February 2023. 
   
National change of address and cross state registration list maintenance is under way.  
 
New Business:  
 
The Board completed the certification of the General Primary run-off election. Two approved provisional 
votes were added to the totals.  
 
We will be holding a special election with the November 8, 2022 General Election in order to fill the 
remainder of a Board of Education position. 
 
Adjournment:  
 
Mr. Holland moved adjournment, seconded by Mrs. Holbrook and passed 5-0 at 5:12P.M.   
            

Mrs. Head moved adjournment, seconded by Mrs. pa A.M. 


